School of Law Faculty Meeting March 7, 1983 Conference Room 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Browde, Desiderio, J. Ellis, Fink, Flickinger, Gonzales,

MacPherson, Minzner, Muir, Nathanson, Occhialino, Parnall, Roll, Romero, Scales, Schwartz, Simson,

Stelzner, Taylor, Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd; Students Baber,

Cline, Martinez; Visitors Lambert, Ramczyk, Snow,

Westbrook; Camp

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of February 21, 1983, were approved.

Announcements: The Mid-Continent Association of Law Schools will meet this year at Glacier National Park; Professor Emlen Hall has accepted a position here.

After discussion, led by Bruce Cline, it was moved that the proposed Honor Code be accepted, with modifications. Approved.

Ramczyk spoke for the Moot Court Team in asking that no change be made, i.e., limiting the Team to second year students. Motion for change failed.

A motion that the writing requirement for the degree is not fulfilled by the in-house moot court competition. Carried.

Dean asked for suggestions to fill the "Dabney" position.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y